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Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children and expects staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

 

11th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Another week has flown by at Low Ash. The mornings and evenings are finally starting to seem a little lighter 
- which definitely helps - and spring feels as though it may finally be around the corner.  
 
Please can we remind you that Low Ash is a nut free school.  There are some members of the school 
community who have severe reactions to nuts so please can you ensure that any items in the lunchboxes, 
playtime snacks, or birthday treats which are brought into school are nut free. Thank you for your support 
in this. 
 
For those who have bought tickets, the Valentine’s Discos are taking place next week. Members of Friends 
of Low Ash (FOLA) have been working hard this week to assemble the ‘goody bags’ which will be distributed 
at the discos – thank you.  FOLA are always looking for new members, so if you think you could help in any 
way, please contact the School Office or speak to Miss Briggs (Year 3 class teacher). 
 
A reminder that there is a non-uniform day next Friday 18th February to help raise money for Wrose Carnival. 
If you would like to support this event, please make your donation on Parent Pay. 
 
You should now have received a letter about World Book Day which will be taking place on Thursday 3rd 
March.   The children really look forward to celebrating this day each year – especially the dressing up!  Please 
do not feel as though you have to spend money on expensive World Book Day costumes.  Your child may 
already have an idea for their costume, but, if not, below is a link to some ideas – many of which can be 
assembled using items which you will already have at home.  
 

World Book Day Dress Up Ideas 
 
Finally, a reminder that half term is just around the corner. School closes on Friday 18th February and re- 
opens again on Monday 28th February. If you are looking for something to do in the holidays, Bradford 
Cathedral is holding a free half term activity day on Tuesday 22nd February from 10am-12pm and 1pm-3pm. 
Everyone is welcome and there is no need to book, but children must be accompanied by an adult.  The 
sessions will include craft activities involving nature, flowers and woodland creatures, quizzes and colouring. 
There are also family guided tours at 11am and 2pm. 
 
We hope you all have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing you next week. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Beth Medhurst and Fiona Meer 
Co-Headteachers  

https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas/

